

INSIGHTS + NEWS

Bob Cox Moderated "Do You Have Your [Regulatory] Bases Covered?" at Massachusetts Chemistry & Technology Alliance Members Meeting & Program

Bob Cox moderated the panel "Do You Have Your [Regulatory] Bases Covered?" at the Massachusetts Chemistry & Technology Alliance Members Meeting & Program on June 15. The panelists for the event included Chris Rascher, EPA Region 1, TRI Compliance & Program Coordinator, and Stephen Klosz, MassDEP, Central Region Compliance Enforcement Analyst. The panel was preceded by speaker Brian Morrill, an Associate Principal at GZA, who provided a regulatory update. The event was followed by lunch and networking.